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Townsend, Erle

From: Milton Marr <miltonr.marr@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:09 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

It is clear to me that current ideology ignores physical facts. Our climate is affected by El Nineo more than any perceived 

human interaction. El Nineo was first noted / documented by South American fishermans in the 1600s.  

I applaud continuous improvement in all areas concerning humanity but not when the macro view shows some decisions 

are more hurtful than helpful. 

I don't believe this act is in our best  interest. I believe it will cause more harm than good. 

It sure seems we are more interested in being followers than being critical thinkers looking for real solutions. 

Do not pass this act! 

 

Respectfully  

Milton 


